
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Arroyo Seco Neighborhood Council 
Name: Drew Paonessa 
Phone Number: 
Email: drewpaonessaasnc@gmail.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(11) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(1) 
Date of NC Board Action: 06/22/2020 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 06/23/2020 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 19-1204 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: 19-1204 Community Development Block Grant - Ziegler Estate The Arroyo Seco
Neighborhood Council (ASNC) supports the Community Development Block Grant Program, in
particular the proposal of $500,000 in upgrades to the City-owned Ziegler Estate in Mount
Washington for continued use as the Southwest Museum Station Community Services Center. This
investment is needed to maintain the building’s National Historic Landmark status, and is a direct
investment in a city asset that also improves the neighborhood through the nonprofit preschool
housed in the building 
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